
REASON FOR SILENT STA – W252CJ 

On December 15, 2023, W252CJ, FM translator for primary station WWMP(FM) went silent due to 

equipment failure.  Specifically, the equipment providing IP connectivity to the W252CJ transmission site 

failed, causing a disruption in the audio feed to the site.  Attempts were made to switch to off-air 

reception of the primary station, but due to numerous interference sources at the site, a clean signal 

was unable to be obtained from WWMP.  Replacement equipment has been ordered to fix the IP 

connection; however, due to continued supply shortages nationwide, it may be a few months before 

delivery.  The licensee anticipates that the translator will be able to return to air within the next six 

months, but certifies that every effort will be made to return to air as soon as possible to be able to 

serve the public. 


